
 

LAZONBY PARISH COUNCIL NOTICE 
 

 
 

The Parish Council are now considering requests for financial 
assistance for 2022/2023. 

 
The Parish Council will consider requests for financial 
assistance from Parish groups and organisations, and other 
group and organisations that benefit the Parish, as part of its 
preparation of the 2022/2023 Budget.  These preparations will 
be made in November/December of this year.   
 
For more information please see the Parish Council website 
http://www.lazonbyparishcouncil.org/ to download the grant 
application forms and information; or contact the Clerk on 
email LazonbyPC@googlemail.com or Tel:  0843 2894416 
(calls charged at local rate) for more information. 
 
Completed and signed or electronically signed Grant 
Application Forms must be returned to the Clerk to the 
Parish Council no later than Friday 22

nd
 October 2021. 

Please note that Grant Application Forms returned after 
the deadline will not be considered.   
 

 

This notice is produced on behalf of Lazonby Parish Council – July 2021. 


